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Year 3 

Bringing completed work back to school 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Unlike the other year groups in the school who have used Google Docs, the teachers in Year 3 decided that 

during lockdown children would complete all of their work in their home learning books. There were many 

reasons for this including maintaining writing stamina which had suffered in the previous lockdown when 

the children were in Year 2. Because of this, the Year 3 children have not had as much feedback as the 

other year groups. 

When the children return, the teachers in Year 3 will go through the home learning books one to one with 

each child and give verbal feedback. As you can appreciate this will take some time but we think it’s 

important to give each child the time to talk through their hard work. We will attempt to have met with all 

children by the time Easter comes along and will be giving out certificates and stickers for their efforts. 

If your child has been in school during lockdown they have been receiving regular feedback as usual so this 

will not apply to them. 

Many thanks for what you have done with home educating your children. We could not have done it 

without your support. 

 

 

Mr King 

Year 3 Leader 
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